
NOTICE OF 

ASBESTOS INSPECTION 
MANAGEMENT PLAN LOCATION AND AVAILABILITY

  
School   Date 

The original EPA AHERA asbestos inspection, management plan documents, and 
additional information pertaining to response action activities, post-response activities, 
periodic surveillance, 3-year re-inspections, that are planned or are in progress, 
are available for review during this 2020-2021school year.  The 3-year asbestos 
re-inspection of our facility has been completed and is also on file for your review. 

If you wish to review this school’s EPA AHERA-related documents, appointments 
must be made with the Asbestos Program Manager (as listed below) at least one 
working day in advance.  Copies of the documents are available from the same location 
upon 5days notice at $0.10 per copy. 

     
School Office 

       
Address 

 
Contact Person   Phone 

POST FOR PUBLIC NOTICE AND 

Send to: Kathy Haverland, Diocesan Buildings and Grounds Office 
Diocese of La Crosse 
PO Box 4004 
La Crosse, WI  54602-4004 

Our Lady of Peace Intermediate School      

Our Lady of Peace Intermediate School

1300 West 5th Street, Marshfield WI 54449

07/01/2020

Michael Pankratz 715-384-4989


